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NOVEMBER 2023

Commander’s Message

Comrades,

| hope this message finds each of you and your families in good health and good spirits. Our
members have been busy with their continued support of our Veterans, their families and local
community.

Our next meeting will be on Nov. 8th and held at the Elks Club, 1066 Jackson Rd. in Webster.
Dinner is at 1815, with our meeting beginning promptly at 1900 hrs.

Our post officers have completed OTI training conducted by District 8 at Waterloo Post 6433.
The training was very informative and helpful for each of our positions. District 8 did a
remarkable job explaining each position and duties of each of the respective officers. | want to
thank each member who attended this training. This gets us one step closer to All American
Status.

The Post has agreed to vacate one of our Trustee positions. It is a requirement by Chapter that
each Post have three active Trustees that can perform audits to verify all expenditures of the
Post. The position is open for nominations. Anyone interested in the Trustee please offer your
name up at the November meeting. Charlie Klauck has offered his name to fill the position. A
vote by our members will confirm a new Trustee.

Election Day is November 7th and | hope you exercise your right to vote. Was it not for brave
vets like you and those that came before us, we may not have had that right.

There will be a Veterans Day ceremony at Veterans Memorial Park, Webster Village, on
November 11th at 10:30AM. Please plan to attend if you are able. We will be joined by the
American Legion Post for the ceremony. A luncheon will follow the ceremony at Webster FD on
South Ave. in the village of Webster.

| would also like to thank all who have supported our Post and for making it a wonderful place
to meet and socialize with members, friends and guests.



Events and Significant Dates

Nov. 10, 1775 USMC Established
Nov. 11, Veterans Day/WW1

Armistice Signed (1918)

Nov. 21, 1983 Grenada
Campaign Ended

Chaplain’s Report

Post Calendar

Future Meetings

Dec. 13, 2023
Jan. 10, 2024

Meetings will be held at the Elk's Club, 1066
Jackson Road, Webster, NY

If anyone is aware of a sick or deceased member please contact

Chaplain Nate Browning.

Have a Blessed Fall Season!!

Post Contacts

Post 9483 Office

Email: webstervfw9483@gmail.com

Commander: Lane Corson

Phone: 585-747-7857

Email: lcorson@rochester.rr.com

Quartermaster: Craig Tower

Phone: 585-305-7446

Email: craigltower6l@gmail.com

Service Officer: Bob Trevett

Phone:
Email:

Chaplain: Nate Browning

Phone: 585-330-2306

Email: nbrowning176@yahoo.com
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